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HUY FONG FOODS, INC. 

April 19, 2022 

 

RE: CHILI PEPPER SHORTAGE 

 

Dear Valued Customers,  

 

As you may recall, on July 24, 2020, we sent out an email to all customers that we have been 

experiencing a shortage of chili pepper inventory. We had also advised and suggested that your 

company not “promise” any products to customers unless you have the product in stock.  

 

Currently, due to weather conditions affecting the quality of chili peppers, we now face a more 

severe shortage of chili. Unfortunately, this is out of our control and without this essential 

ingredient we are unable to produce any of our products (Chili Garlic, Sambal Oelek, and Sriracha 

Hot Chili Sauce). Therefore, all orders submitted on or after April 19, 2022, will be scheduled 

AFTER Labor Day (September 6, 2022) in the order it was received. Additionally, if you had 

provided us with a purchase order and have not received confirmation, it will be on hold until 

September 2022. 

 

We understand that this may cause issues. However, during this time we will not accept any new 

orders to be placed before September as we will not have enough inventory to fulfill your order.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Sales Department (626)286-8328 

 

We thank you for your continued support.  

 

Sincerely,  

Huy Fong Foods, Inc.  

 

 

 


